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Small farmsteads are struggling with the current water usage rules, this will make it  

even harder on small farms and rural property owners.  There is no reason to  

regulate personal property wells.  We are having people leave this state due to its  

unliveability and this will drive more to leave this state.  

Stop with the excessive taxation and regulation.  


